
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope that you all enjoyed the extra long weekend and took the time on 
Monday to watch the funeral of HM Queen Elizabeth.                                                
It was an opportunity for us to pay tribute to the Queen for her               
dedicated and selfless service to our country.   
As the weather is getting cooler please ensure that your child has a 
warm waterproof coat in school, all items of clothing should be clearly 
labelled. Have a good weekend.  
Best wishes 

 

 

 

Principal  

 
After School Clubs and Catch Up Sessions  
Our after school programme has now started and we have a range of 
clubs on offer. Children attending after school clubs will be dismissed 
from the school hall and children attending catch up sessions will be               
dismissed from the Nursery entrance. Thank you for your support with 
this.  
 
Secondary School Applications  
If your child is due to start secondary school next year, the application 
process is now open and will close on the 31st October 2022. If  you 
need any help or support with this please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office.  
 
Stay and Play  
As a reminder our Stay and Play sessions will resume from Wednesday 
28th September.  
 
Healthy Schools  
We are a healthy school and as a reminder only healthy snacks should 
be sent in. We also have 2 pupils with nut allergies therefore we are a 
NUT FREE school, thank you for your support with this.  
 
Friday Worship  
Parents and grandparents  are more than welcome to attend our Friday 
Worship. Principal Awards are given out and children can also bring in 
certificates achieved from out of school activities.  
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The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous academic year.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance throughout the 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 99% 94% 

95% 93% 96% 95% 

YR Lila Kozerska 

Y1 Ryilee Campbell 

Y2 Alfie Green 

Y3 Mehar Lakhanpal 

Y4 Ruby Fox 

Y5 Harrison McHugh 

Y6 Archie Abbott 

Principal Awards 

30th September Macmillan Non-Uniform Day– 
Green Theme 

7th October Non-uniform day– Harvest 
Donations 

14th October Harvest Service 9.00 a.m. 

18th October Parent Meetings 

19th October Parent Meetings 

21st October School closes for Half Term 

31st October School re-opens 

3rd November  Year 5 Swimming 

11th November Remembrance Service 9.00 a.m. 
Whole school Flu Vaccinations 

14th November Anti– Bullying Week 

18th November Children In Need– Non– Uniform 
Day 

25th November Christingle Service 9.00 a.m. 

6th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2.00 p.m. 

7th December EYFS/KS1 Nativity 2.00 p.m. 

9th December Christmas Jumper Day 
Y6 Class Worship 

16th December School closes for Christmas Holiday 

3rd January School re-opens for Spring Term 

27th January Y2 Class Worship 

10th February Y4 Class Worship 

17th March Y3 Class Worship 

24th March Y1 Class Worship 

31st March School closes for Easter holidays 

17th April School re-opens for Summer Term 

28th April  Y5 Class Worship 

1st May Early Bank Hloliday– School closed 

8th May KS2 SATs week 

15th May  KS1 Assessment Window 

26th May School closes for Half-Term 

12th June School re-opens 

20th June Sports Day 

7th July  Reception Class Worship 

25th July School closes for Summer Holidays 


